
Special Notice

Special notices are disseminated to notify customers of issues with 
navigational data which may affect flight operations or safety.  Information 
contained herein should be immediately relayed to appropriate personnel!

Important: Check NOTAMs and other pertinent information prior to flight.

All questions regarding this Special Notice should be addressed to:
Email: production@aeronavdata.com

Fax:  (314) 729-7006

9735 Landmark Pkwy, Suite 200
St. Louis, MO 63127

***URGENT***
Date: 24 January 2023
Subject: Incorrect Ground Track

Cycles 2213-2301

The following procedure was delivered with coding that causes an unfavorable 
ground track.

Airport Procedure Error

KGJT
NOKXI ONE 

DEPARTURE (RNAV) 
(NOKXI1)

The ground track does 
not follow the intended 
course of 112° between 
RW11 and NOKXI 
waypoint.

AeroNavData advises to use the procedure with extreme caution until an updated 
data delivery is made. The data will be updated to reflect the latest source in the 
cycle 2302 data effective Thursday, February 23, 2023. 
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